
 

 

I N V I T A T I O N 

Dear friends, 

On behalf of our Parents Association, we wish everyone “A HAPPY & PROSPOROUS PONGAL”. 

We want to share a few aspects with all of you. 

On behalf of our Parents Association, we are launching a NEW YEAR 2015 CALENDAR with the 

help of our agency M/s MEDICO ABROAD on 26th of this Month at Medico Abroad Office 

premises, Hyderabad. 

Besides, Flag hoisting is also being planned by our agency. Great Personalities will be 

attending on this prideful national day as Guests of honor. 

On this occasion, we want to discuss and draw a blue print about some of the most important 

aspects concerning the career of our children like, 

- MCA eligibility certificate for all of our children / students of 2012 Batch. 

- Planning for special classes to our children at the university campus during vacations. 

(Specially during spring holidays, summer holidays). 

- MCA screening test model classes for our children. 

- Planning clinical exposure, hands on experience at Clinics/hospitals/Senior Doctors for 

our children during their vacation visit in India etc. 

Your presence is indeed needed for making certain discussions and to arrive at some most 

important decisions about our children’s further qualitative education.  

Hence all of you are requested to attend the meeting on 26.01.2015 at Hyderabad, Medico 

Abroad office by 10 AM without fail. 

Thanking you 

With warm regards 

                                                                                       

(R. BHASKARA RAO)                                                                                 (S. NARENDER)        

        PRESIDENT                                                                                            SECRETARY 


